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Technicolor is home to creative technology professionals committed to the creation, management and 
delivery of entertainment content to consumers around the world. If you are passionate about 
excellence and innovation, we invite you to come and see us.  

You too can be a part of our winning team!   

Technicolor Edegem is the world leader in gateway devices and multiple-play applications. We develop 
state-of-the-art technology for our wide range of- connected home products. 

We are currently looking for a 

Responsibilities 

▪ You are a junior engineer with solid programming experience with big data analytics cloud 
architectures and technologies. 

▪ Two character traits that are required to join our team are being inquisitive / curious about 
technology, why things are done in the way they are done and come up with suggestions for 
improvements. Secondly, being passionate about technology, having an innate desire to learn and 
expand your knowledge. 

▪ The current technical environment is: Hadoop, Kafka, Hive, Samza/Spark, Scala, Vert.x, Linux, git, 
Gerrit and Jenkins but it will be part of your job to extend this set if required to cover new use 
cases. 

 

Your role 

▪ You use the current set of back end frameworks/technology stack for our solution use-cases. 

▪ You are coached by Senior Back End Developers in setting up and using the frameworks. 

▪ You are a junior contributor to an outstanding Cloud based SaaS product. 

▪ You join a team of talented, smart and experienced engineers and get to learn from experienced 
software engineers. 

▪ You are able to question assumptions and to be questioned. 

▪ You can work in an agile environment. 

 

Education 

▪ Bachelor's degree in Computer Science or related discipline (Masters preferred). 

 

Experience 

▪ You have first experiences with either Hadoop, Kafka, Hive, Samza/Spark, Scala, Vert.x, AWS 
Services. 

Junior Back End Developer 



 JUNIOR BACK END DEVELOPER 
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▪ You have a background in Back End development . 

▪ You are a curious nature that encourages you to ask questions. 

 

Technical & communication skills: 

▪ You are a self-starter, able to work autonomously, detail oriented, and ability to work under pressure 
and short timelines. 

▪ You are a team player with strong interpersonal, written and verbal skills. 

▪ You prefer a dynamic, start-up, and disruptive environment. 

 

Language 

▪ Fluent English is mandatory. 

▪ Dutch is a plus. 

 

Location 

Edegem (Antwerp), Belgium 

Department: Apps & Services 

 

Our offer 

We offer a competitive package including fringe benefits such as a company car, free DSL connection, 
meal vouchers, hospitalization and group insurance together with career opportunities in a highly 
advanced technological and innovative environment. 

Flexible working helps you manage your work-life balance.  Next to the 20 days of statutory annual 
leave and the public bank holidays, you are entitled to 8,5 days extra from the reduction of working 
hours.  Using our flex time system could allow you to 7,5 days more holidays and after each 5 years of 
uninterrupted service for Technicolor, you get an extra seniority holiday. 

As innovative player, we encourage personal evolution.  Collaboration will help you discover new 
opportunities and new working methods.  Furthermore, if needed for you to grow and develop your 
potential we offer training.  

 

Apply to this position 

Technicolor Delivery Technologies Belgium 

HR Department 

Prins Boudewijnlaan 47 

2650 Edegem Belgium 

+32 (0) 3 443 64 39 

+32 (0) 3 433 64 34 

edgmrecruitment@technicolor.com 

www.technicolor-edegem.be 
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